TRAWDEN FOREST PARISH COUNCIL

Minutes of the 26th Annual General Meeting (AGM) Meeting held on Monday 14th May 2012
Meeting started 7.20pm
Present

Chairperson Barry Hodgson
Vice Chairperson Ian Hartley
Councillor Beverley Robinson

Councillor Ruth Crompton 
Councillor Raymond Clough
Councillor Paul Reyner


Clerk Adele Waddington 


Also Present

County Councillor Mike Calvert
Apologies

Councillor Steven Wilcock, Councillor Adrian Foulkes, Councillor Karen Plumb
Minutes

The minutes of the 25th Annual General Meeting (AGM) Meeting 2011 were approved and signed correct, Proposed by Councillor Hartley, seconded by Councillor Reyner. 

Election of Chairperson. 
Councillor Hodgson was prepared to continue in the role of Chairperson.  This was proposed by Cllr Hartley, seconded by Councillor Crompton. Put to vote, all in favour.
Election of Vice Chairperson. 
Councillor Hartley was prepared to continue in the role of Vice Chairperson.  This was proposed Councillor Robinson, seconded by Councillor Clough. Put to vote, all in favour.
Position of Clerk.
Cllr Hodgson thanked Adele once again for her continued support for the Parish Councillors and thinks they are very lucky to have someone committed to the role.  Adele Waddington will continue as Clerk to the Parish Council.
Appointment of the representative to attend the meetings of the Parish and Town Councils

Cllr Hartley agreed to continue being the representative for Trawden Forest Parish Council, with support from Cllr Hodgson.  This was proposed by Cllr Clough and seconded by Cllr Robinson.  Put to vote, all in favour.

School Governor. 

Cllr Wilcock is the current school governor, and although he could not be present at the meeting, it was assumed that Cllr Wilcock will continue in this role as nothing to the contrary has been received.

Consideration or re-consideration of the allotment arrangements. 

Councillor Barry Hodgson will continue to manage the allotments supported by Adele Waddington.  Cllr Hartley also advised that he will support where necessary.  
Treasurer. 

Adele Waddington will continue to act as Treasurer to the Parish Council with support from Cllr Wilcock.  Put to vote, all in favour.
Audit of the Accounts/Statement of Assurance 

The Statement of Accounts (Section 1) contained in the Annual Return for the year ended 31/03/12, presents fairly the financial position of the council and its income and expenditure, or properly presents 
receipts and payments, as the case may be, for the year ended 31/03/12. Total =£3974.25 were seen by all members of the Parish Council. £9611.46 has been spent, and there was £7837.27 income.
Approved Chairperson Hodgson, Seconded Councillor Crompton. Put to vote, all in favour.

Meeting closed 7.30pm
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